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08.14.23 NOTICE OF MANDATORY RECALL – Updated 
 
October 20, 2023  
 
Topic: 08.14.23 Notice of Mandatory Recall – Updated 
 
On August 14, 2023, the Division of Cannabis Regulation (DCR) issued a recall on manufactured products sold to 
dispensaries and manufacturers by infused product manufacturer, Delta Extraction, LLC, MAN000022. The 
products presented a potential threat to public health and public safety because the licensee was manufacturing 
marijuana products that contained THC sourced from cannabis grown outside of the Missouri regulated market.   
 
After review of the marijuana product on recall, DCR has verified in the statewide track and trace system (Metrc) 
that some of the marijuana products on recall contain THC solely sourced from marijuana grown in the Missouri 
regulated market. Accordingly, DCR has removed the below referenced marijuana products from the recall list 
and has lifted any associated administrative hold. The remaining marijuana product will remain on recall and 
may have an administrative hold. DCR will provide additional guidance to licensees as DCR continues its 
investigation into the affected products.   
 
Affected Products:  

• The updated list of recalled products is located here. 
• The list of marijuana product removed from the recall list and administrative hold lifted is located here. 

Licensees are encouraged to reach out to their compliance officer or CannabisCompliance@health.mo.gov if 
they have any questions. 
 
For information on recalled items, please go to DCR’s website here. Anyone who thinks that they may be 
experiencing adverse reactions should seek immediate medical attention. Patients and consumers are reminded 
that any adverse reactions should be reported to CannabisComplaints@health.mo.gov or fill out a complaint 
form located here. 
 
Andrea Balkenbush, Deputy Director 
Division of Cannabis Regulation 
Department of Health and Senior Services 
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